
Hello, my name is Jason. If this isn’t the right place for my feedback, please redirect me 
elsewhere.  
 
 
I hope you’re having an incredible day, and truly appreciate the efforts to improve our 
city. This project feels like a boondoggle to me though. The incredible cost, and traffic 
delays cause by construction would be worth it if the result created an improvement. But 
study after study shows that widening roads doesn’t alleviate traffic.  
 
If I could get on a train, or a reliable bus to get around the city I would sell my car in a 
heartbeat. Instead of investing in infrastructure that doesn’t work, let’s invest in 
infrastructure that DOES work. Public transit, walkable neighborhoods, lots of small and 
independent markets/grocery stores.  
 
We have so much empty real estate in the city. Let’s use it to get some France-style 
corner stores!! Let’s work with CN to change train schedules to be more predictable. Or, 
let’s work with them to publicize the schedule, and make an app that can send 
notifications to people with the daily schedule.  
 
The more Londoners can plan their day around our cities unique transit issues, the 
more realistic transit becomes.  
 
Anyway, I do really appreciate your efforts!! And I hope this doesn’t feel like an old man 

yelling at clouds here. Happy to chat if helpful 😃 

 
 
Have an awesome day!! 
-Jason- 
 


